
Year 5 Home Learning 

Week beginning 9
th

 November 2020 

Welcome back!  I hope you all had a lovely half term.   

 

This week in maths we have been looking at multiplying and 

dividing by 10, 100 and 1000 including decimals.  There is a 

sheet on the home learning page for homework.  Everyone must 

do questions 1-3.  Question 4 is an extra challenge.  

 

During our English lessons we have been reading The Cloud Tea 

Monkeys and discussing how the writer uses figurative 

language (adjectives, similes, metaphors, alliteration etc) to 

engage the reader.  For this week’s homework I have set a ‘to-

do’ on purplemash asking the children to describe an interesting 

or exciting scene.  I have put some pictures on the home 

learning page to help them with this.  I would like them to 

describe one of the pictures using a range of figurative 

language.  

 

Spellings are on the home learning page and there is a quiz to 

go along with these on purplemash.  

 

That’s all for this week.  As always, thank you for your 

continued support and if you need to get in contact with me, 

catch me at the gate at the end of the day or phone through to 

the office.  

 

Best 

Miss McVeigh 


